EDN-H(21) B(15) 10/2010-DM
Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh

Dated  Shimla-171001:- the August 2022

From:- The Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh
To
All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education/ Inspection,
All Districts in Himachal Pradesh.
Subject:- Regarding Reporting /Submission of Losses in the HPSDMA
Portal for Monsoon Season-2022,
Memo,

As you are aware that Himachal Pradesh State Disaster Management
Authority (HPSDMA) has developed daily loss and damage reporting Portal. In this connection
Please refer to this office letter of even number , dated 21-09-2021 vide which you were
directed to submit the information, pertaining to the losses occurred/ happened during the
Monsoon season regularly in this portal as and when required .

But it has been observed that the heads of the Educational Institutions
under your control are not entering Monsoon/ Winter losses in the Portal .You are therefore,
directed to issue instructions to all the heads of educational institutions under your control for

j

( Dr. Amarjeet K. Sharma)

Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh

Endst.  Even Dated Shimla-171001 August 2022

Copy for information and further necessary action to:-

1. The Principal Secretary (Education) to the Gout, of Himachal Pradesh Shimla- 171002.

2. The Principal Secretary ( Revenue- DM) to the Govt. of Himachal Pradesh Shimla-171002.

3. All the Principals/ Headmasters Govt. Sen.Sec. / Govt. High Schools in Himachal Pradesh.
I/aﬂhe Incharge IT Cell, Directorate of Higher Education to upload this letter in website.
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Director of Higher Education

17 AUG 20‘_2 .. Himachal Eradesh.
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